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Peoples Company is raising money this Holiday Season to help a local Metro family in need.  Between
December 2nd - 9th for every 'share' or 'comment' on this Facebook post, and for every new follower on our
LinkedIn and Twitter pages, Peoples Company will donate $1.  We will announce how much we've raised
and details of the family the week of Christmas.  

When commenting share a fun or unique story of how you've given back during the Holiday season.

 

https://www.facebook.com/peoplescompany/photos/a.352446241450733.93591.123343807694312/1474201469275199/?type=3&theater
https://www.linkedin.com/company/peoples-company?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://twitter.com/PeoplesCompany


Questions - please contact Becky@PeoplesCompany.com

mailto:Becky@PeoplesCompany.com

